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NCR Corporation
864 Spring Street NW Atlanta, GA 30308

1-800-225-5627

Date: 2021/05/05

To:

Federal Communications Commission
Authorization and Evaluation Division
7435 Oakland Mills Road

Columbia, MD

Subject: Permanent Confidentiality Request for FCC ID: JEH-9900-0101

Pursuant to sections 0.457 and 0.459 of CFR 47, we respectfully request permanent confidential treatment of the
following Exhibits accompanying this application as:

- e.g. Block Diagram

- e.g. Schematics

- e.g. Operational Description

- e.g. Software Operational Description

The above materials contain trade secrets and proprietary information not customarily released to the public. The
public disclosure of these materials may be harmful to the applicant and provide unjustified benefits to its
competitors.

The applicant understands that disclosure of this application and all accompanying documentation will not be
made before the date of the Grant for this application.

Sincerely,

Bernard Toussant, Senior Manager, Compliance Engineering
NCR Corporation

Tel: 770-623-7473

E-mail: bt123492@ncr.com
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NCR Corporation
864 Spring Street NW Atlanta, GA 30308

1-800-225-5627

Date: 2021/05/05

To: Federal Communications Commission
Office of Engineering and Technology
Equipment Authorization Division

7345 Oakland Mills Road

Columbia, Maryland 21046

Subject: Short Term Confidentiality Request for FCC ID: JEH-9900-0101

To Whom It May Concern:

Pursuant to Sections 0.457 and 0.459 of the commission's rules, we request short-term confidential
treatment for the following information until 180 days after the Grant Date of Equipment Authorization
in order to ensure sensitive business information remains confidential until the actual marketing of

the device :

- e.g. User Manual

- e.g. Internal Photos

- e.g. Test Setup photos
- e.g. External Photos

The above materials contain trade secrets and proprietary information not customarily released to the public. The
public disclosure of these materials may be harmful to the applicant and provide unjustified benefits to its
competitors.

Sincerely,

Bernard Toussant, Senior Manager, Compliance Engineering
NCR Corporation

Tel: 770-623-7473

E-mail: bt123492@ncr.com
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